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With everything going on in the world, it's hard to keep up with the news, nevermind
identifying what we can do to make a difference. We're at a pivotal point in time and
there are concrete actions we can take to make a meaningful impact. The upcoming
election will have significant implications when SEIU 503 members bargain new
contracts next year. It will also impact how Oregon and the whole nation recovers
from the public health and economic crisis we are facing. This election truly matters!

Sign up to phonebank for SEIU-endorsed candidates

Here are all the ways we can make a difference as union members:

1. Reaqister to vote! The voter registration deadline is October 13th. If you've been
displaced by wildfire, see this guidance on voting.

2. Attend our Meet and Greet with Secretary of State candidate Shemia Fagan.
Volunteer to call members and voters across the state to make sure they
participate in the November 3rd election.




4. See which candidates our member-led endorsement process picked for this
election.

5. Complete your 2020 Census. The Census will determine how more than $800
billion in federal funding is distributed to states each year for the next decade,
funding that goes to agencies that employ many SEIU 503 members.

Together, we can move the needle on issues that impact our workplaces,
communities, state, and country. It's time to go to work!

In Solidarity,

Melissa Unger
Executive Director, SEIU 503
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